
March 30, 2025

Congratulations
To the BHS Esports Team,
Gamers with Aspirations,

for competing in Delaware’s
first-ever Smash Bros State

Tournament.  A special
congratulations to Natan

Levin, for taking home the
trophy for the DSEL State
Championship!  Way to go

Bulldogs!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Schools closed - Professional
Responsibilities Day

Spirit Week

Spring Pep Rally

Spring Fling @ 7:00 pm

3rd MP Report Card
Distribution

DESSA Social Studies Testing
begins

DESSA Biology Testing

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

Spring Instrumental Concert

3/31

4/1-4/4

4/4

4/5

4/9

4/9

4/11

4/14

4/15

Last Call
We are wrapping up our

course selections for next
school year.  If you have not
completed your 1-1 meeting
with a counselor, please do

so in over the next week
during lunches.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
Parent Climate Survey

Fundraiser

We are thrilled to share that Mr. Dave
Eroh has been named a State Finalist for
the 2025 Presidential Awards for
Excellence in Mathematics and Science
Teaching.

We are also proud to recognize BHS
Junior, Emily Clayton, who placed 3rd in
the Medical Law & Ethics Competition at
the HOSA State Leadership Conference at
Wilmington University.

Congratulations

There is only a little time left to complete
the parent climate survey.  Please use the
links below.


